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Dear Mansion House Member,

The annual meeting of the Mansion House Club membership took place on January 8, 2015.  Thank you to all who attended.  During the meeting, the following amendments to the 2015 budget were approved by majority vote:  

1) Annual dues were increased to $625 (an increase of $25 from the proposed dues for 2015)

2) The additional $25 per member in revenue will be allocated in even parts between our reserve fund and additional payments on the outstanding loans taken to make capital improvements to the facility.

Please note that the Mansion House Board has established an early payment option; however, the early payment amount has changed from the amount published in the newsletter to $600 due to the increase in annual membership fees as noted above. 

The Mansion House Board will be mailing out invoices within the next couple of days pursuant to our bylaws.  We hope to reconsider the bylaws to save postage in the future. Please see details of the new fee schedule below:

New Fee Schedule:

Early Bird Payment, Due 2/15/15: $600 [Mail postmarked by this date will be considered on time for the early bird payment.]

Regular Payment, Due 3/15/15: $625

Regular Payment with Late Fee, paid any time after 3/15/15:  $725

You may pay by mail (address on the invoice) or on the Mansion House website:  www.mansionhouseclub.com.  Please note: if electronic checks are used to make the payment through banking institutions the date of the transaction may not be the date entered online. Members are advised to verify the date an electronic payment will arrive in the Club account to ensure proper posting date.

 

Please note that if you pay more than 30 days after the Regular Payment due date of 3/15/15, your membership may be suspended and you will be unable to use the Mansion House facilities.  Such late payment may result in the termination of your membership at Mansion House.

Please let me or another member of the Mansion House Board know if you have questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Cooney, President

Mansion House Club, Inc.

